



ACTION BULLETIN

Bulletin #: A2018-008

Date: Nov. 8, 2018

To: District Member Club Presidents

CC: District Membership, Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff

From: Nicky Pearson, Manager, Match Officials Development

Subject: Long Term Officials Development - Phase 2: Club President Survey

Ontario Soccer invites all Club Presidents to complete an important survey.

As part of Long Term Officials Development (LTOD), Ontario Soccer is gathering information as it relates to the role of the Club Head Referee, and Club Match Officials Development programming across the Province.

The role of the Club Head Referee is integral to the continued development of both Youth and Adult members of our community, and the information you provide is critical to the development of relevant programming for Match Officials.

It is important that programs reflect the reality of the size of our Province, as well as the ability to deliver them effectively.

Club President thoughts and opinions count and Ontario Soccer welcomes your feedback. We look forward to receiving your response and thank you for your support of LTOD.

Click here to take the survey

For further information please contact Nicky Pearson, Manager, Match Officials Development.